
 
 

 
 

 
July 2024 

MID YEAR DINNER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We had a great turn out for the 
mid year dinner at the RAT HOLE 
in Bulls. A chance to socialise 
and show our support for one of 
our sponsors through Pub 
Charity.  Finally a Saturday  club  
event that couldn’t be cancelled 
for lack of wind!! 
 
 
NZ BAI  NZ OPEN 2024   (SAVE THE DATE) 
Labour Weekend  - Friday 25th October to Monday 28th October. 
Sanson and Ohakea. 
Proposed programme (TBC)  
MBC track Sanson (1 day) & Ohakea Airbase (3 days) 
Registrations will open once details have been confirmed and ‘Notice of Race’ 
published. 
Registration will close early as ID of competitors, support people and spectators 
along with car registrations have to be submitted to Ohakea for security vetting. 
 
We are hosting the event and will need volunteers to assist with setting up the track 
and facilities both at Sanson, at Ohakea,  getting equipment back at the end of the 
event and helping run the event. Please let John know if you are able to assist and 
please don’t be surprised if you get shoulder tapped!! 
 
 



 
 
CLUB POLAR FLEECES. 
Bruce is organising another order for Club Polar Fleeces 

 

Sizes: 
* Men’s - S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL, 5XL 
* Women’s - 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22 
 
Prices: 
* With front logo - $66.00 ($1 increase) 
* With front & rear logos - $78.00 ($1 increase) 
 

Please place your order online by 28th July 
By using the online form: Club website link 
Or by email:    manawatublokartclub@gmail.com 

Subject:  Attention Bruce Polar fleece order. 
Order must include Size and logo position. 

 
Pay for your order using the club KiwiBank account: 38-9025-0703301-00 
Reference: Your name & Merch. 
 
Orders will be actioned once paid for. 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Club’s TSB account is now closed.  
All accounts and monies to be paid to the Kiwibank account. 
 
SATURDAY AFTERNOON TEA DONATIONS. 
Please don‘t forget to make your contribution 
in cash at the club house 
Or using the Kiwibank account. Ref: afternoon 
tea. 
 
NORTH ISLAND OPEN – FAR NORTH BEACHES 
1st – 3rd August.  Entry Form & NoR 

https://www.manawatublokartclub.nz/club-branded-merchandise/
mailto:manawatublokartclub@gmail.com
https://bai.nz/event/2024-north-island-open/


 
 

‘HAVE YOUR SAY’ PROJECT 

The purpose of our 'Have your say' project   is to gather ideas and suggestions from 
club members on ways to attract greater participation and make club sailing more 
engaging.  We are encouraging members to have '1 on 1' conversations with 
committee members and/or use the online form  to provide feedback on various 
aspects of the club programme. 
 
Maybe you have ideas for: 

• Varying racing formats 

• Types of racing 

• Developing competitive racing skills for racing in national and international 
events 

• Increasing membership 

• Managing the needs of those focused on technical competitive racing and 
those who prefer something less ‘full on’ like social racing 

• Developing knowledge and skills around Blokart racing rules 

• Providing coaching sessions / learning how to sail effectively  in a variety of 
wind conditions. 

• Developing skills in setting up and tuning a kart 

• Other ideas….. 
 
An online feedback form is available using this link we’d love to hear from you 
through the online form or in person. 
 
All ideas and suggestions will be listened to and considered by the committee. 
 

 
 
 

https://www.manawatublokartclub.nz/members-feedback/

